Research and analysis: Employment
status review (2015)

This report was commissioned under the Coalition government and submitted to
the Minister for Employment Relations in March 2015. The data in the report
was updated in December 2015.

We are placing this report in the public domain in the interests of
transparency and to help inform Matthew Taylor’s review of modern employment
practices. The Taylor Review will consider this document as part of a wider
range of evidence.
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